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Office National Des Aéroports

September 21, 2011

Georg Kell

Executive Director

United Nations Global Compact
United Nations

1 United Nations Plaza

New York, NY 10017

United States of America

Dear Georg

I am writing to ask for a deadline extension for submitting the Communication on Progress
(COP) of the Office National Des Aéroports (ONDA).

The Department of Sustainable Development of ONDA is currently undergoing a strategic
reorganisation. ONDA remains committed to fulfil this Global Compact requirement and the
COP will be published in due time.

| trust this meets with your approval, and | look forward to sharing the document with you
within a few weeks time.

Best regards,

(I

Driss Omari, Ph.D.

Chairman

Department of Sustainable Development
Office National Des Aéroports
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